
 
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
When the founders of our skating club built our rink in 1964, they added an amazing opportunity for the 
Wilmington community to gather their families and have some quality time together on the ice.  Who knew 
that 60 years later, the technology developed on our planet would change the way families interact. SCW still 
offers all the original objectives outlined by the founders in their mission statement: family skating, 
competitive skating, synchronized skating, and ice hockey. 
 
Our Spring Ice Show is a source of pride for our Club and presents our skaters with an exciting opportunity to 
perform. The show also presents our members with an opportunity to contribute to the Club's future success. 
 
A rink built in 1964 has its share of challenges. This past year we have incurred various expenses such as 
replenishing freon for the compressors to function at peak operating levels for making the ice, purchasing a 
new electric Zamboni, and a much-needed renovation of the upstairs kitchen. Your sponsor dollars make this 
possible. 
 
In 2024, we are proud to present our Spring Ice Show, "Lessons with Legends". We have attached a list of the 
sponsorship packages for this year's show. Please review the various sponsorship levels and select a category 
which works for you. Each year the show is a major contributor to the success of the Club. This year, we are 
asking for your support to enable The Skating Club of Wilmington to thrive today and in the future. 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Melinda Weinstein, Hongxian He, Sophie Shen 

Program Committee 

 


